
 

 
Municipality of Victoria County Facebook Use Guidelines  
The Municipality of Victoria County is committed to making our Facebook channels safe and welcoming for 
everyone. This includes the Municipality of Victoria County Facebook, Victoria County Transit Facebook, and the 
Seniors Safety Program Facebook sites.  

Monitoring 
Social media accounts are generally active Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., unless otherwise stated. 
Posting and responses will typically occur during those hours. Enquiries during the evening or on weekends will be 
responded to during regular working hours. 
Enquiries 

Users should direct enquiries that are confidential, complicated, or need a comprehensive response to 
info@victoriacounty.ca   

Commenting 

While we encourage public dialogue, we ask that comments on the Municipality of Victoria County Facebook 
accounts be relevant and respectful. We reserve the right to delete comments that we feel are inappropriate, and 
to block any user to prevent further comments of this nature. We reserve the right to remove comments that 
include, but are not limited to, use of: 

• Profane language of any kind. 
• Language not respectful of other users of the site (including harassing, aggressive, or abusive language) 
• Comments that encourage or suggest illegal activity. 
• Comments that are repetitive or spam. 
• Abusive or oppressive language, content, or links. This includes comments that are racist, sexist, 

homophobic, misogynistic, transphobic, or promote bigotry in any way. 
• Sexually explicit or violent imagery or links. 
• Harassing or abusive language towards individuals or groups. 
• Information that violates an individual’s or group’s privacy. 
• Business solicitations or “spamming”. 
• Off-topic or irrelevant content. 
• Misinformation and unproven or inaccurate accusations. 

Any of the Municipality of Victoria County Facebook sites will not be used to engage in partisan commentary. 
Comments on the Facebook posts are not endorsed by the municipality.  

Links to other websites and ads 

Links to third-party websites or ads for third-party products or services may be displayed on the Facebook 
platform, however they are not affiliated with or endorsed by the Municipality of Victoria County and is not 
responsible for the information found through these links or ads. 
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